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Remaining HCD ESG CARES Act Funding Recommendations: 
• $356,700 to support Bridge Point Emergency Shelter 
• $133,282 to support the extension of emergency shelter stays for CalWORKs families at The 

Flats  
 
HHAP 

• The HHAP-4 application has been accepted by the State. We received an application evaluation 
summary on 12/29 which indicated no amendments or recommendations for future 
applications. Goal assessment is still in progress and feedback will be provided through a more 
individualized support process. If we are required to amend any of the goals submitted, Cal ICH 
will be reaching out with separate instructions in early January. We have not yet received any 
such instruction.  
 

• The HHAP Rounds 1 and 2 Annual Reports were submitted to Cal ICH on December 14, 2022. 
These are expenditure reports through 9/30/22 and include performance measure data pulled 
from HMIS. A summary of the reports will be shared in the February meeting. 
 

 
  
 

  
 


